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To Whom It May Concern: 

I am emailing to object the proposed Duke Pipeline Project here In Cincinnati. High pressure / high capacity natural 

gas lines have no place in densely populated residential areas. As someone who just purchased a home in Pleasant 

Ridge, 1 am furious that this pipeline is even being considered. My home value, as well as the economic growth of 

the Pleasant Ridge neighborhood will be directly affected by this project. Public safety will be threatened and 

landscapes will be destroyed. 

1 am very curious as to where you stand on the proposed pipeline and what you will do, if anything, to keep our 

communities safe? How have other cities addressed this issue, and what can I do as a concerned citizen to make 

my opinion heard? 

Thank you for your time, 

Brian Laster ^ 
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